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Flynn PTO Meeting Flynn PTO Meeting Flynn PTO Meeting Flynn PTO Meeting 

Thursday, October 1Thursday, October 1Thursday, October 1Thursday, October 1    

    

ParentParentParentParent----Teacher        Teacher        Teacher        Teacher        

Conferences             Conferences             Conferences             Conferences             

October 8October 8October 8October 8----9999    

    

Early Release Day Early Release Day Early Release Day Early Release Day 

Thursday, October 8    Thursday, October 8    Thursday, October 8    Thursday, October 8    

@ 11:30 am@ 11:30 am@ 11:30 am@ 11:30 am    

    

No School                 No School                 No School                 No School                 

Friday, October 9Friday, October 9Friday, October 9Friday, October 9    

    

No School               No School               No School               No School               

Monday, October 12Monday, October 12Monday, October 12Monday, October 12    

    

Flynn Movie Night    Flynn Movie Night    Flynn Movie Night    Flynn Movie Night    

Friday, October 16           Friday, October 16           Friday, October 16           Friday, October 16           

7777----9 pm9 pm9 pm9 pm    

    REMINDERS 

The Everybody Wins reading mentor program is starting 

soon! The program will run on Mondays during students' 

combined lunch and recess time. If your child participated 

in EW last year, look for a homework folder letter with more details. If your child is 

interested in joining EW this year, please speak with your child’s teacher to request 

a nomination or contact Valerie Hamlin at Valerie.ewvt@gmail.com. 

Everybody Wins Starts October 5! 

Scheduling Parent/Guardian-Teacher Conferences 

 

Flynn will continue to use the electronic scheduling system, PTC Fast, to schedule our 
October 2015 Parent-Teacher Conferences.  This system will allow you to select the 
teacher(s) with whom you would like to conference. By registering your email address, 
you will be able to view and select conference times that work for you.  
 

What if you need to schedule multiple conferences (more than one child at 
Flynn)?  

If you have more than one child at Flynn School, you may begin scheduling 
your conferences on Saturday, September 26th.  You should select (check) all 
teachers with whom you need to conference from the list of available teachers. You 
will then be prompted to enter each child’s name for the corresponding teachers. 
When that is done, you can proceed with registering your email address. You will re-
ceive a link via email to access and view the teachers’ schedules. You will see all se-
lected schedules at one time! Click here to begin scheduling: 

http://ptcfast.com/schools/John_J_Flynn_Elementary_School 
 
Families that need to schedule a conference for only one child may begin 
scheduling conferences on Tuesday, September 29th.   

Go to: http://ptcfast.com/schools/John_J_Flynn_Elementary_School 

 
Supporting documentation can be found at: http://tinyurl.com/
flynnparentconferencehelp 
 
If you are not able to access this system and need help, please call the Flynn office 
(864-8478) to schedule a conference appointment with our administrative assistant, 
Karen Carr. 


